
 
 
 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C  23rd November 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be sharing a story 
called Hansel and Gretel. We will be 
sequencing the story, describing the 
house where they lived and making 
individual house story books. 
 
We will also continue our phonics 
lessons. We will be learning some new 
sounds, w and x and the actions that 
accompany these.  

 

 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 
Mathematics 

We will introduce the children to 
Number Block 5 and explore different 
ways that we can represent this, 
through writing, drawing and using 
classroom resources. 

 
Outside will be learning some shape 
names and having a tricky word hunt. 
 

     

 

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 

In the construction area we will be 
making houses for Hansel and Gretel. 
In our creative area we will be painting 
and printing characters from the story 
and decorating sweet wrappers. 
 
We will also be making the hansel and 
Gretel’s house from playdough and 
buttons. 
 
In our enquiry area we will be 
designing our own sweets to go in front 
of the house and  designing a ‘witch 
trapper.’ 
 
 
 

 

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                                                              

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

 

                                                                                 

Special Notices 

 
Please log in to your child’s 
EEXAT using the code you 

were given.  
Thank you to those parents 

that have put a parental 
comment onto EEXAT 

already.  
Look out for our Christmas 

competition posted on 
EEXAT this week! 

Please remember that your 
child needs a change of 

clothes in school. 


